
  

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             (Non Profit – Public Service) 

          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

INFORMATION REQUESTED 
On August 6th 2011, Cst Ian Morrison of the Port Moody Police Department seized a 2000 Baja 

H2X, with an altered HIN, while checking vessels at Rocky Point boat launch. The vessel is 

believed to have originated from the Kelowna or Penticton area. Anyone with knowledge of a 

missing vessel of this description is asked to contact Cst Morrison at 604-461-3456. 
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